
 
 
 
 
Date: 15th April, 2020 
 
 
The Manager      
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy  Towers, Dalal Street    
Mumbai- 400 001     
  
 
 
Ref: Your letter no L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021/141 dated 15th April, 2020  
 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to your abovementioned letter, we write to inform you that the Company has made 
all the required disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from time to time and has not withheld any material 
information/event/ announcement which would have any bearing on the price movement of our 
scrip. The Company shall continue to report all applicable disclosures, within the stipulated time. 
 
With respect to the current movement in the price of our scrip, we wish to inform you that 
presently there is no further information / announcement pending to be intimated which in our 
opinion may have a bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip. 
 
Kindly take the same on records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Skipper Limited 
 
 
Sd/- 
Manish Agarwal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
 
Note: Please note that due to restrictions imposed by complete lockdown to contain the Covid-19 
pandemic, Sd/- version of the documents is being filed. 
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